
VP Adult Report- AGM April 27, 2023  

This will be my last report, it has been a pleasure to serve as the Adult Rep for Western Region over the 

last 4 years and there have been many changes in our area some good and some not.  

This year the SWIRL league folded, and many teams scheduled their own exhibition games and 

tournaments instead. Please connect with the future Adult Rep about interest in a coordinated league, 

because as a region we have started conversations about supporting that.  

Adult teams continue to be able to register in 2 ways  

- Through minor associations  

- Directly through RO as independent teams  

For the 2023/24 season, I have been assured that planning for the Adult Cup will happen with more 

notice. Please keep an eye out for the tournament sanctioned list to come this summer and get ready to 

apply through RAMP quickly as it will again be first come first serve. Please pay attention to your TRF 

level to ensure you are applying for the right tournaments.  

I will still be involved going forward in different capacities, so I hope to see you all around the rink,  

Stephanie  


